
13th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1A,

At the beginning of the term, Year 1A decided that when they gained a class total of 1,500 dojo

points, they would like to spend a morning in our ‘Forest Fun’ learning area. They have

successfully achieved this goal. Well done 1A!!

The class's reward morning will take place on Friday 17th January 2025 after phonics.

Please ensure your child comes to school dressed for outdoor play:

● A must… (Old clothes that cover legs and arms, waterproof footwear and a warm coat).

● If they have them… (Waterproof trousers / all-in-one suit, a hat, a pair of gloves and a scarf).

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will

join us in congratulating them on their determination to follow the School Values. If you have any

questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me via Class Dojo or speak with

the office staff.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Hunt, 1A Class Teacher (EYFS & Year 1 Lead Teacher)


